
You're Invited to Our Health Awareness 

Fundraiser! 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to invite you to join us in our upcoming Health Awareness Fundraiser aimed at 

promoting health education and resources in our community. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Community Park Pavilion, 123 Main St. 

Join us for a day filled with fun activities, informative workshops, and the opportunity to support 

a great cause! Your participation will help raise funds to provide essential health resources and 

programs for our community. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for everyone. 

Thank you for your support! Together, we can make a difference in promoting health and 

wellness. 

Sincerely, 

The Community Health Awareness Team 


